Bethel Preschool December Newsletter 2016





December Preschool News

With the arrival of Advent, our daily focus in preschool turns to preparations for the coming of that special baby, Jesus. The children will make tiny advent wreaths and advent calendars to help them count down the days until Christmas. We will be listening to Christmas music and learning to sing special songs of welcome for God's most wonderful gift, our Savior. Costumes will help the children get into their roles as Mary and Joseph as they retell the beautiful Christmas story. During Advent Kathy Schwartz, a Bethel Church member, will be helping each child to make a beautiful Chrismon ornament for one of the two church trees. Santa's Secret Shop will be open and the children will be making a gift for their family. Sparkling glitter will be everywhere! During this preparation time we invite any interested Bethel parents and/or grandparents to come to class to help us with our preparations or to share their family traditions with us. preparations will culminate in birthday celebrations for Baby Jesus on Wed. Dec 21. Parents/families will be invited to join us for Devotions with Pastor Squires followed by cookies and treats in the Fellowship Hall.

Christmas Devotion

PARENTS and FAMILIES

You are invited to join us on Wednesday December 21 for our Christmas Devotion and Christmas Party.

Time: 10:45 am in the sanctuary for the

Christmas Devotion

Refreshments to follow in the Fellowship Hall.



All are welcome, parents, grandparents, siblings, babysitters, caregivers, family!!!

If you already know your holiday travel schedule and will be missing any days of Preschool. Please let Mrs. Stutzman know. We will do our best to work around your schedule and get the children's projects home in time for Christmas.

Dates to Remember:

Wed. Dec 21 – Christmas Devotion and Party Dec. 22-Jan. 8 – Christmas Break – No School



WELCOME BACK January 9, 2017!